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Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 10:36 AM
To: O'Connor, Mary (moconnor@wbklaw.com)
Subject: WKTH BSTA-20200408AAD Dismissed 4/10  (corrected call sign)

Construction permit 0000111509 for WKTH is granted 4/10/2020.  Therefore, the STA request is no longer needed, and 
it is dismissed. 
 
Dale Bickel    dale.bickel@fcc.gov 


